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For Immediate Release 
 

Toronto Smartphone Film Festival 
9th Festival Announcement: “TSFF 2021 Reimagined” 

 
(TORONTO – December 28, 2020) ​The ​Toronto Smartphone Film Festival (TSFF) ​is holding its 9th festival in 
2021 titled, “TSFF 2021 Reimagined.” Submissions open on January 1, 2021. 
 
TSFF’s 9th annual festival was originally postponed in spring 2020 following the City of Toronto’s COVID-19 
health and safety guidelines.  
 
The Deadlines and Fees for new submissions, open on January 1, 2021 through FilmFreeway, are as follows: 

● No Fee: Sunday, January 17, 2021, at 11:59 p.m. EST 
● Early-Bird ($10): Sunday, February 7, 2021, at 11:59 p.m. EST 
● Regular ($15): Sunday, March 14, 2021, at 11:59 p.m. EST 
● Late ($20): Sunday, April 4, 2021, at 11:59 p.m. EST 

Submission Guidelines are available on the TSFF FilmFreeway page 
(​https://filmfreeway.com/torontosmartphonefilmfestival​). 

Regarding the 9th festival’s relaunch, the Festival Director, Mingu Kim, commented, “Along with many other film 
festivals around the world, TSFF was also impacted by the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. However, we remain 
hopeful and are thrilled to present the 9th edition next year. We would like to come back stronger than ever as 
we missed our festival in 2020." 
 
For more information regarding festival updates, visit the TSFF’s new website at 
https://www.smartphonefilm.ca​ or contact ​info@smartphonefilm.ca​ or (416) 840-7015. 
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For media related inquiries, please contact: 
Angie (Min Ah) Park, Communications Specialist 
angie@smartphonefilm.ca 
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